Office of the City Clerk Denial of Board of Adjustment, Planning Commission and Zoning and Platting Commission adopted 2022 meeting schedules.

From: Goodall, Jannette < Jannette. Goodall@austintexas.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 2:25 PM

To: Cohen, Jessica - BC <BC-Jessica.Cohen@austintexas.gov>; Rivera, Andrew

<Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov>

 $\textbf{Cc:} \ Rios, Myrna < Myrna. Rios@austintexas.gov>; Alexander, Jason < Jason. Alexander@austintexas.gov>; Alexander, Jason < Jason. Alexander@austintexas.gov>; Alexander, Jason. Alexander.gov>; Alexander$

Hall, Stephanie <Stephanie.Hall@austintexas.gov>; Rodriguez, Joseph

<JosephA.Rodriguez@austintexas.gov>; Ramirez, Elaine <Elaine.Ramirez@austintexas.gov>; Truelove,

Rosie <Rosie.Truelove@austintexas.gov>; Cronk, Spencer <Spencer.Cronk@austintexas.gov>;

Rusthoven, Jerry <Jerry.Rusthoven@austintexas.gov>; Lucas, Denise <Denise.Lucas@austintexas.gov>;

Moore, Andrew < Andrew. Moore@austintexas.gov>

Subject: FW: Board of Adjustment 2022 Meeting Schedule

Chair Cohen,

The Office of the City Clerk will book the January and February meeting dates at City Hall per the request. However, please refer to the attached memo which was distributed to the Chairs of all of the land use commissions regarding the meeting location changes scheduled for 2022. Based on this direction, the Clerk's Office is unable to book any additional reservations at this time for BOA at City Hall. I would recommend reaching out the PDC to book the remaining 2022 meetings at the new Center. If you have questions about facility use decisions, please reach out to Jason Alexander in the City Manager's Office.

In addition, staff may want to confirm the resolution that was sent, the one provided to the Clerk's Office was from the ZAP Commission.

Jannette Goodall, MMC, TMRC, CRM

City Clerk

City of Austin

PO Box 1088

Austin, Texas 78767

512-974-2211

From: Goodall, Jannette < Jannette. Goodall@austintexas.gov>

Sent: Wednesday, November 10, 2021 9:59 AM

To: Rivera, Andrew < Andrew. Rivera@austintexas.gov >; Shaw, Todd - BC < BC-

Todd.Shaw@austintexas.gov>

Cc: Rios, Myrna < Myrna.Rios@austintexas.gov>; Hall, Stephanie < Stephanie.Hall@austintexas.gov>; Rodriguez, Joseph < JosephA.Rodriguez@austintexas.gov>; Lucas, Denise

<Denise.Lucas@austintexas.gov>; Truelove, Rosie <Rosie.Truelove@austintexas.gov>; Alexander, Jason
<Jason.Alexander@austintexas.gov>; Hempel, Claire - BC <BC-Claire.Hempel@austintexas.gov>; Cronk,
Spencer <Spencer.Cronk@austintexas.gov>; Rusthoven, Jerry <Jerry.Rusthoven@austintexas.gov>;
Moore, Andrew <Andrew.Moore@austintexas.gov>

Subject: RE: Planning Commission 2022 Meeting Schedule and Adopted Rules of Procedure

Chair Shaw,

The Office of the City Clerk will book the January and February meeting dates at City Hall per the request. However, please refer to the attached memo which was distributed to the Chairs of all of the land use commissions regarding the meeting location changes scheduled for 2022. Based on this direction, the Clerk's Office is unable to book any additional reservations at this time for the Planning Commission at City Hall. I would recommend reaching out the PDC to book the remaining 2022 meetings at the new Center. If you have questions about facility use decisions, please reach out to Jason Alexander in the City Manager's Office.

Jannette Goodall, MMC, TMRC, CRM

City Clerk

City of Austin

PO Box 1088

Austin, Texas 78767

512-974-2211

From: Goodall, Jannette < Jannette. Goodall@austintexas.gov>

Sent: Monday, November 8, 2021 12:19 PM

To: Kiolbassa, Jolene - BC <bc-Jolene.Kiolbassa@austintexas.gov>; Rivera, Andrew

<Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov>

Cc: Rios, Myrna < Myrna. Rios@austintexas.gov>; Hall, Stephanie < Stephanie. Hall@austintexas.gov>;

Rodriguez, Joseph < Joseph A. Rodriguez@austintexas.gov >; Lucas, Denise

<Denise.Lucas@austintexas.gov>; Truelove, Rosie <Rosie.Truelove@austintexas.gov>; Alexander, Jason
<Jason.Alexander@austintexas.gov>

Subject: RE: Zoning and Platting Commission 2022 Meeting Schedule

Chair Kiolbassa,

The Office of the City Clerk will book the January and February meeting dates at City Hall per the request. However, please refer to the attached memo which was distributed to the Chairs of all of the

land use commissions regarding the meeting location changes scheduled for 2022. Based on this direction, the Clerk's Office is unable to book any additional reservations at this time for ZAP at City Hall. I would recommend reaching out the PDC to book the remaining 2022 meetings at the new Center. If you have questions about facility use decisions, please reach out to Jason Alexander in the City Manager's Office.

Jannette Goodall, MMC, TMRC, CRM

City Clerk

City of Austin

PO Box 1088

Austin, Texas 78767

512-974-2211